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Lolita Brache and Sharon Whytal have been instrumental in the 
operation of Homer Flex since 1997.  Lolita and Sharon have served 
as site council members and volunteers extraordinaire, providing 
professional expertise and constant support for the staff and students 
of Homer Flex. 
 
Karen Wessel, Homer Flex administrator, says of Lolita and Sharon, 
“our survival and growth was built on their backs and through their 
hearts.”  These dedicated ladies are constantly visible in the school 
and around the community as they work toward completing tasks 
allowing them to meet their targeted goals for the school. 
 
Please join us, the Board of Education, in recognizing, Lolita Brache 
and Sharon Whytal, for their amazing dedication to the alternative 
schooling program and for their outstanding service to education 
and to the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District. 
 


	Lolita Brache and Sharon Whytal
	Golden Apple Award Recipient
	April 19, 2004

